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   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                      
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             
This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 
Mass Offering this week. 

Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden, (RIP) Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP, Fr Gary Walsh sss, (RIP) Mary Tipping, 
Special Intention, Jim Kiernan, A Sick Relative, Margaret Lomax (A) Sue Johnson x10 (S)           

Margaret Kane (LD) Thanksgiving for successful operation & prayers and kindness received. 
 

St Oscar Romero Parish Lottery! 
  

£50 No 152 Ken Edmondson 
 

£25 No 217 Sarah Frost  
 

£25 No 151 Church 
 

Last week’s Collections. 
 £ 923:61 

 
Standing order for  
March (5 weeks) 

£2180.          
April (4 weeks)  

£1654.  
                                                                   

 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 

  Sunday  

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

Monday:  St Peters Church         
10am 

Tuesday: The Priory                      
10am 

Wednesday:  St Paul’s School               
10am 

  Thursday:  No Mass 
Friday:  St Peter’s Church           

10am 
Saturday: Vigil St Peter’s Church 

6pm 
Sunday:   St Peter’s Church          

9am 
The Priory                                      
10-30 am.  
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Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions. 

On the 7th of June at St Peters church     
11-15 to 11:45am.                              

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 
 Summer Fair. 

We are in need of any items for our 
tombola stall. 

 

 

  

   

                   

 

                                                  

Date for your Diary!                                                                  

28th June Summer Fair.                   
1-30 to 4-30                         

Breaking News.                    

 We have a special guest joining us 
this year! More information over the 

coming weeks. 

  

 

 

 

     Sacramental Programme. 

These are the dates for the children 
attending non-Catholic schools.                                  

Saturday 31st May                        
Saturday 7th June                         
Saturday 14th June                         
Saturday 21st June                            
Saturday 28th June                                 

All the above dates are at                 
10am – 10:45am to be held in the 

Sacristy at St Peter’s Church. 

 

Priest Training Fund. 

 This weekend and next we shall take 
a retiring collection for the future 

priest training fund.                                         
A number of men are attending 

discernment weekends, and a number 
at seminary.                                        

Our contribution to the fund enables 
this to happen.                                

Please be as generous as you can. If 
paying by cheque, please make it out 
to St Oscar Romero and state training 
fund. Thank you for your continued 

support. 

Rosary Group. 

 “The only one decade” Fatima 
Rosary Group starting soon.                                               

Please phone Robina on 01254 
584928 for further details.                                                     

Extra Ordinary Eucharistic 
Minsters & Readers.               

Please can we avoid doing both at 
Mass.                                            

Please ask someone else to assist if you 
find yourself in this situation. Or 

kindly speak to Fr Shaun.                                
Thankyou 

 Lottery.                                     
Can you please ensure you put your 
name and number /numbers on your 

envelope when making payment 
please. 

 

 

 

Fundraising Meeting.           
Tuesday 29th May at St Peter’s Sports 

and Social club 7pm. This is to 
organise the summer fair.                                                                          

If you’re able to help during the fair, 
please put you name on the list at the 

back of church. 

 


